At Studio B Dance Center, the health and safety of our faculty and students remains our most important priority.
As COVID-19 continues to spread and affect many parts of the world, we have been closely monitoring local conditions. After consulting with industry leaders and staying dutifully informed on the recommendations of local health officials, we have determined that is it in the best interest of our faculty and families that we temporarily suspend classes. 
Effective Monday, March 16, the studio will  temporarily suspend classes to help slow the spread of COVID-19.
During this closure, our staff will be doing their best to interact with students in various ways. For our older dancers we are working to provide some online classes. For our younger dancers, we encourage parents to follow us on social media where we will be posting games, tutorials and doing our best to check in with dancers in various ways during this unprecedented event.
Some studio events may be rescheduled. We will continue to monitor the situation, and as more directions are issued, we will update you accordingly.
We deeply thank you for your support during this time. As a small business owner your continued dedication to our mission to provide your child with invaluable life skills through dance ensures we can continue doing the work we do.

Thank you for taking the appropriate steps with us to lessen the risk to our community as much as possible. We greatly appreciate your support during these challenging times.

In partnership,
Miss Nancy
Director, Studio B Dance Center

